Hylands School

An Academy within The Kemnal Academies Trust



KAH/jh

November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: "Christmas" - Concert on Thursday 14th December 7pm

The Music department would like to invite you to attend this year's Christmas Concert. There will be performances from soloists from Year 7 up to Year 13 as well as duet and ensembles from a variety of genres of Music. There will also be refreshments on sale in support of the school 6th Form.

The concert will take place on Thursday 14th December, running from 7:00pm to approximately 9:00pm.

<u>Tickets are to be purchased online from ParentPay and then collected from student reception. There will also be a limited amount on sale on the door. Tickets are priced at £4 for adults and £2 for concessions.</u>

All performers are expected to be at school by 6:30pm on the evening of the concert, in full concert dress which will consist of:

All KS3 students

- Boys: Black t-shirt or shirt (or Hylands Music department t-shirt), OR a Christmas themed jumper, black trousers and black shoes
- Girls: Black t-shirt or shirt, (or Hylands Music department t-shirt) OR a Christmas themed jumper, black skirt or trousers (not leggings) and black shoes

KS4/5 students

- Boys: Black shirt, black trousers and black shoes.
- Girls: Black top, black skirt or a black dress with black shoes.

Parking on the evening will be in the lower school car park, accessed from Sherwood Drive and the staff car park, accessed from Hatfield Grove.

I hope that you will find the evening a wonderful celebration of our talented students and I look forward to seeing you on the night.

Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully

Mrs. Adams-Howell Head of Music

Chelmsford Road, Chelmsford Essex, CM1 3ET

KAdans-Howell

Tel: 01245 266 766 Fax: 01245 252 570 Email: hylandsoffice@hylands-tkat.org

business name used by The Kemnal Academies Trust.





